
NOTICE 

 

This is to inform that Combined Graduate Level Examination, 2023(Tier-I) scheduled at 

Shimla venue on 14th ,17th ,18th &19th July,2023 has been rescheduled for 24th, 25th, 26th and 27th 

July due to flood situation in the state of Himachal Pradesh. 

2. In addition, the exam of candidates of Srinagar scheduled at Jammu on 14th, 17th, 18th & 19th 

July has also been rescheduled on 26th July, 2023 at Jammu venue in view of prevailing flood 

situation and poor connectivity from Srinagar to Jammu. 

3. Accordingly, candidates of the aforesaid venues are advised to visit the website of SSC 

(NWR) i.e. https://www.sscnwr.org and download the revised admit card for the exam. 

 

https://www.sscnwr.org/

